

4171 Westport Road Louisville, KY 40207 Office: 502-896-8868 Fax: 502-895-6278 6112 Crestwood Station Crestwood, KY 40014 Office: 502-896-8868

I want to announce that July 1,2021 will be my last day at East Louisville Pediatrics. I have enjoyed working with the families and patients of East Louisville Pediatrics and seeing the children grow from babies to young adults. During this time, I have had many memorable experiences that I will treasure forever. I, also, continue to be amazed at the accomplishments of our young people as they progress through their education, activities and into their careers. I have also had the privilege of working with outstanding physicians, Nurse Practitioners, and staff throughout my career.

As I leave the Practice, I truly hope that my work here and my advocacy work over the years has improved the care and safety of children in the Commonwealth. Although I am leaving the Practice, I will continue to work with pediatric causes and groups and advocate for children at the local, state, and National level.

In closing, I once again want to thank you for allowing me to participate in the care of your children. It has truly been my greatest honor and privilege to care for the families and children of East Louisville Pediatrics for the past 41 years.

At Hablus